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All Oregon residents deserve the right to vote and mail in voting helps guarantee that 

right. Mail in voting is more secure, faster, more convenient, and (importantly) it 

allows voters time to actually research every measure and candidate on the ballot, 

giving time to reflect before the ballot is submitted. 

 

Also, sadly, in these turbulent times, safety in polling lines could be a concern. It feels 

much safer to be able to drop a ballot off at a box and move on. 

 

Oregon has some of the best election operations in the country, with consistently 

high turnout. Please protect your constituents and do not pass this measure. 


